
The Housing Authority of the County of Butte opened the 
Waiting List for the Housing Choice Voucher (Section 8) 
Program for the Limited Homeless and Limited Moving Up 
Preferences only on June 1, 2020 

 

Limited Homeless Preference 

If you are experiencing homelessness as defined by HUD (click the following link for HUD 

homeless definition), call 211 and ask to be entered in the Coordinated Entry System.  Homeless 

Preference applicants will be received by referral only from the Butte County DESS Housing 

Navigator using the Coordinated Entry System.   

If you are not experiencing homelessness as defined by HUD, check back on this website or 

contact the office periodically to see when the Housing Choice Voucher Waiting List is open to 

the general public.  

Limited Moving Up Preference 
 
Moving Up preference applicants will be received by referral only from a Butte Countywide 
Continuum of Care organization.  To qualify for the Limited Moving Up Preference, families must 
be transitioning from a Permanent Supportive Housing (PSH) unit and are under case 
management of a Butte Countywide Continuum of Care organization.  These are persons that 
were previously homeless prior to entry into the PSH program and who no longer need that level 
of supportive services.  
 

If you do not qualify for the Moving Up preference as defined above, check back on this website 

or contact the office periodically to see when the Housing Choice Voucher Waiting List is open to 

the general public.  

 
The Housing Authority of the County of Butte does not discriminate on the basis of race, ethnicity, religion, color, 
national origin, age, sex, familial status, source of income, sexual orientation, disability, marital status, ancestry, 

medical condition, or veteran status, in compliance with Federal and State law. 

 
The Housing Authority of the County of Butte is an Equal Opportunity Employer and Housing Provider. 

 


